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What is Caught You Caring? 
The Caught You Caring Campaign is a program designed to show appreciation to staff 

members who help build our community through their everyday actions. Educators, 

administrators, cafeteria staff, custodial staff, and other support personnel regularly do 

more than is expected of them, yet they are rarely recognized for these efforts. In fact, 

many of these extraordinary people do not realize that they have exceeded expectations. 

Caught You Caring is a way to recognize these efforts in a meaningful way. 

How does it work? 

Staff members, parents, students, and others will have 

access to the Caught You Caring cards. These cards will be 

placed in three locations around the school. One will be 

available for parents in the front office. The two others 

will be conveniently located near the sign in binders in the 

office and the media center. Anyone who wants to can fill 

out a Caught You Caring slip and put it in one of the Caught 

You Caring boxes. The boxes will be collected by the Junior 

Civitan Club, and the slips will be put into staff mailboxes 

or delivered to the intended recipient in an alternate 

manner if the recipient does not have a mailbox. This 

program will begin on September 18 and will run 

throughout the school year. 


